
Embassy of India 
Lima 

 
             
            We are pleased to inform you that the 2nd  Indian Ambassador’s Cup (a four-nation T-
10 cricket tournament) will be held on Sunday 15th December from 1100 AM at the Lima 
Cricket & Football Club.  Teams from Australia, India, South Africa and UK will compete in 
the tournament.  Ambassadors of these countries will captain their respective teams.   
 

The teams have been divided into two Groups.  In Group A, Australia will play 
against UK and in Group B, India will play against South Africa.  Winners of both the 
Groups will play for the Cup and the runners-up will play for the third and the fourth places. 
 
            All Indian nationals and friends of India are requested to come to the event to cheer 
the Indian team and enjoy a good day of fun and cricket. Entrance is free.  Please bring your 
friends and families.   You may also bring your own food/drinks, if you wish.    These can 
also be purchased in the Club.  The South Africans have kindly arranged for 3 barbeques 
which any one may use to cook their own meats.  Those interested may bring their meats and 
some charcoal. 
 

The Lima Cricket & Football Club is located at Av. Justo Vigil 200, Magdalena del 
Mar.  The tournament will being at 1100 hours Sharp. 

 
We hope to see you all on 15th  December. 

 
 
 

(Rakesh Malhotra) 
First Secretary (Head of Chancery) 

 
 


